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July 25, 2000 

HAND-DELIVERED 

J. Scott Hall, Esq. 
Miller, Stratvert & Torgerson, P.A. 
150 Washington, Suite 300 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Re: Application LG&E Natural Pipeline, L.L.C. for Special Pool Rules for the Grama 
Ridge Morrow Gas Storage Unit, Lea County, New Mexico; Oil Conservation 
Division Case No. 12441 

As I informed you in my July 7 th and July 17th letters, our clients were anxious to obtain the 
documents requested from LG&E so that a meeting between the parties could be scheduled. Now 
that LG&E has finally produced some of those documents, we are in a position to schedule a 
meeting. 

As you know, the State Land Office has recently expressed a desire to be involved in any meeting 
between LG&E and the parties affected by LG&E's pending application. I understand that a meeting 
has been scheduled for the attorneys involved in this matter tomorrow at 9:00 a.m. at the State Land 
Office to outline the issues which need to be addressed. 

I suggest that we schedule a follow-up meeting between LG&E and all affected parties in Midland 
in early August. Our office will make arrangements to have a conference room available in Midland 
to accommodate the number of people expected. Please provide dates in early August when your 
clients are available so that a final date can be arranged as quickly as possible. 

Thank you for your efforts in this matter. 

Dear Scott 

Sincerely, 

Michael H. Feldewert 
MHF/ras 
cc (hand-delivery): Lori Wrotenbery 

David Catanach 


